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Lake Shore Public Schools

Dear Lake Shore Public Schools Community:

With the start of the new academic 2018-19 school year in 5 days, we wanted to share our enthusiasm
for another exciting and productive year. During this school year, expect an email on every early release
day as a reliable way to communicate with our stakeholders. Although we update our website
and social media channels on a reguiar basis with important calendar dates, classroom highlights, and
upcoming activities, this will serve as another way to keep you informed

‘The first day of school for the official 2018-19 school year is Tuesday, September 4. Itis a half day. To
access building-specific schedules, including start and end times, use this linkPlease refer to

the District Events Calendar on the Lake Shore Public Schools website for confirmation of all events
and dates. Bus schedules may also be accessed here

Food Service applications for the 2018-19 are available! You may go online or submit a paper copy to
Food Services. A new application is needed every year for all students, one per family with all students
names. Previous year's application is stillin affect 30 business days of the new school year and our
Food Service Department needs 10 days to process new applications. For more information and
applications, please visit our Food Service Department's webpage.
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Lake Shore Public Schools is preparing for the 2018-19 school year and Iooking to fill a number of
positions, all of which are critcal to the continued success of the district and our students. We are
currently seeking Substitute, Part-Time and Full-Time employees. For more information and to apply,
Visit our Human Resources webpage.

At Lake Shore, we pride ourselves in our yellow transportation system. Our 12 buses meet all safety
points and have received a green tag from the Michigan State Police. Our regular and 2 substitute bus
drivers transport to Rodgers Elementary, Masonic Heights Elementary, and Kennedy Middle School
during the school year according to this Schedule They are personable and dedicated to ensuring
safety for everyone aboard

Our summer construction wave has produced new and improved schools and grounds. We have
completed or broke ground on major infrastructure renovations, such as roofing, windows, HVAC and
technology upgrades. New construction projects (Lake Shore High School, IMasonic Heights

helping us maximize life cycles. Thank you, Lake Shore Community. for passing a $35 million Safety.
Security. and Technology bond back in 2015

In closing, | would like to encourage you to make a special effort to attend our first home football game
(Eootball Home Opener pdf) and join with our faculty and staff at school activities establishing strong
foundations and o improve the channels of between Lake Shore Public Schools and
your home. Please make every opportuntty to attend our upcoming Meet the Teacher and Orientation
Nights on the following dates and times:

Masonic Heights Elementary
‘Thursday, September 13 from 5:30-7:00 pm

Rodgers Elementary
Wednesday, August 29 from 5:30-7:00 pm

Violet Elementary
‘Thursday, September 13 from 5:30-7:00 pm

Kennedy Middle School
Wednesday, September 12 from 5:30-7:00 pm

Lake Shore High School
Tuesday, September 11 from 5:30-7:00 pm

North Lake High School
Wednesday, September 26 from 5:00-7:00 pm
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